
 

  

    

         MASON in Motion 

    UPDATE    
  

     August 15, 2013   
  

 

 
Mid-Month Supplement to the Monthly "Mason in Motion" Newsletter  

Mason Area Chamber of Commerce  
148 E. Ash Street, Mason, MI  48854  

Phone 517 -676-1046   --  Fax 517-676-8504  
masonchamber@masonchamber.org    

www.masonchamber.org   
 

A reminder: Names of MACC members are usually in bold type  in our publications.   

 

Merindorf Meats receives 2 National Awards                                       during the 

American Cured Meat Championships   

SOURCE:  MasonToday.com 

By Scott Barnes 

      Merindorf Meats  was named Reserve Grand Champion in  

the category Wild Game Specialty and Champion for their                                                                   

Emulsified Frankfurters at the American Cured Meats Championships on Saturday in South Carolina. 

      This year's competition hosted  by the American Association of Meat Processors 

wasn't Merindorf 's first rodeo. Last year they won Grand Champion in the category Jerky - Whole 

Muscle and Reserve Grand Champion in the category Frankfurters/Wieners - Coarse Ground. 

      Numerous awards have been bestowed upon owner Linn Merindorf, therefore the products have  

earned the term "award winning meats".   Awards have been received from the Michigan Meat 

Association and the American Association of Meat Processors. The year 2003 saw the Merindorf 

market as the recipient of the Mason Area Chamber of Commerce Excellence in Business Award and 

the store has repeatedly been voted as Ingham County's People's Choice Award winner for "Best 

Place to Buy Meat." 

      Merindorf Meats  and More began years ago as a lucrative deer processing sideline for the 

Merindorf family. In 1996, th at operation processed approximately 550 deer and turned away 200 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY9lXGrokJxYoWCNkCC3bJSYs8b_Ljcw02bKni8MtQdmF-OUAUrlI3NuzM5T28v00Ye5U6gVeQGBxVV9-obhsKhBvUbwmKKYbXlSkkhHi5Qejg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY_N4kChaJqJhzOklKaKznjpKUpMHslcA2O-vw0ac9MiMkd3QAd44yQH_AAiUK9kHRomHfJFeDVtaUPXdV4CPICpDN5ovckv6SEkHmLb0Dg9I8RpmjxqBHdt


more from the home -based business.  In 1997 the market opened offering a wide selection of 

U.S.D.A. choice beef cuts from an old -fashioned meat counter, specialty smoked meats, carefully 

selected specialty food items, and chicken, pork, buffalo, elk, and venison items.  

      The year 2002 saw a 3,000 square foot expansion of the operation to increase meat processing 

capabilities and to open a full -service catering operation run by wife and co -owner, Melinda 

Merindorf. Custom processing for area farmers is also performed as well as selling whole, sides, and 

quarters of beef and pork. Meat bundles for the freezer may be ordered as specified.  

  

 

New Grant to Teach Entrepreneurship  

The Lansing Economic Area Partnership (LEAP) and the Michigan Economic 
Development Corporation (MEDC) are teaming up with an educational business 
program for youth in the greater Lansing area.  The MEDC using the Generation E 
curriculum will provide a grant to fund educational courses for middle school and 
high school aged students in the greater Lansing area, about entrepreneurship.   
They are asking educators and facilitators that work with children of this age, to 
encourage students that may be interested, to apply to the LEAP program.  

LEAP is a group of local business leaders committed to building Lansing area 
businesses by offering support in a variety of ways. They assist current 
entrepreneurs in the continuation of their business, assist businesses with start up 
and attract new businesses to the area.   With a partnership with the MEDC, LEAP 
plans to institute better business education to youth to  inspire ideas of 
entrepreneurship early on. During the program students will gain critical skills in 
business, focusing in entrepreneurship skills or skills to be a productive employee. 
 By connecting them with the business and community resources, the st udents will 
become successful business oriented employees and entrepreneurs.  

LEAP and MEDC are also looking for anyone interested in becoming a mentor, to 
assist by reading business plans and offering support during program.  A 
downloadable registration fo rm can be found 
atwww.purelansing.com/GenerationE.php. for those students and mentors that 
wish to apply.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY_lxhrJkaG3hmhq1xzbTYI1H5Jc8je5_g9gGHUHz2Gn6G6uu7DH9tzy5Q6GKgbKfzu8JTiIpmpEbj8PMEZu-0MqFj72LkWVXOI7j6h6W-qlgbTiqAJLNkel2_tcIlw0BJQ=


Executive director Cheryl Peters of Generation E Institute will be training up to 56 
educators and facilitators in the region from the week of August 27, 2013 ending 
the week of October 8, 2013. "I am so h appy to begin this program", she said.   
 "Many youth look at entrepreneurship as something unobtainable. I want to teach 
them that it is something they can achieve with the right training and education."    

To join or if you have any questions or have any one you would like to refer to the 
program, you may call 517.230.1697 or by email at marsha.madle@gmail.com.  You 
may also direct your questions to Sara Graham the talent and communications 
director  for LEAP on this initiative.   Sara Graham can be reached at 517.999.9038 or 
by email at sara@purelansing.com.  

   

   

TWO MEN AND A TRUCK - Lansing 

   

DON'T FORGET! Keep dropping off school supplies for this year's 
Operation Backpack! We want to help as many kids as possible so we're 
encouraging everyone to bring backpacks and school supplies to one of 
our 6 drop off sites now through August 23rd.  
 
For more details and where and what to donate: http://bit.ly/162rPeq  

  

mailto:marsha.madle@gmail.com
mailto:sara@purelansing.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY9xxA9lJ5DUEgIaOCFQUSqSaN0OfHXCs1IG4Aen-0bcUz7Z8z2Un-01xZ8F-wDMEDgELdlb4Eo4ET4uBI5EqvJjT1NxA1T-HeVwxbsWd7NfjMVfipZRGYC1Ggom_4ELjsX5TONgJ4Uo8O4mcGlBrUIXsexTF0mkWEyC2KjCsl9e-g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY9QnRKQ1xcDTiL77eypbN3yrStz6_AtJ8JR7vyJgU_NzlS7wyfCrZGt2V3zaXwxXDhdH5IYxA466COGYbGkrCJwEsrseaPim6RG41GFQo7QXg==
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-------------------------------------------------------------------- ----------------------------        

Ingham County  entered a partnership last year with Lean & Green Michigan to provide a tool to 
businesses to finance energy efficiency and renewable energy improvements for their buildings.  

Developers, attorneys, contractors, commercial brokers and economic  development professionals 
might benefit from an informational meeting with Andy Levin, President, Lean & Green Michigan.  

Please reserve 10 a.m. on August 21st for this meeting. The County hopes to get the Clark Hill 
conference room in Old Town Lansing, but do not have a confirmation.They are also planning a 
meeting in the afternoon for commercial lenders.  Please RSVP your attendance so the room and 
refreshments may be set up to:  

  
Eric Schertzing 

Ingham County Treasurer & Land Bank Chair 
main: 517.676.7220 

desk: 517.676.7233 



 

 

  

  
  

International moving company announces executive changes  

  
TWO MEN AND A TRUCK®/ INTERNATIONAL, Inc. recently assigned Jon Nobis, former chief 
information officer, to chief operating officer at its corporate headquarters in Lansing, Mich. He will 
continue to lead the information technology department with the addition of operations.   
  
Nobis, of Portland, Mich., joined the company in 2011 as chief information officer. For eight years 
he worked as a management consultant for Plante & Moran i n East Lansing, Mich. Prior to that, he 
served as a consultant in the financial audit and security assurance practices for Plante & Moran in 
Southfield, Mich.  

He attended Michigan State University, earning a Master's degree in accounting with an emphasis in 
information systems and supply chain management.   
  
 "Jon is a true ambassador of our brand in every sense of the word, and I am thrilled to see him 
transition to COO," stated President Randy Shacka. "His professional experience and leadership, 
along with his loyalty, and passion for the TWO MEN AND A TRUCK® system, will serve him 
remarkably well in his new role."  

  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------- 

 

 

 
  



  

The Ingham Conservation District  will hold their annual Green Space Trail Race on 
Sunday, October 13, 2013.  Registration is at 8:00 AM and the race begins at 9:00 
AM at 1031 W. Dexter Trail, just southeast of Mas on.  Join them for a fun and 
challenging trail race through 200 beautiful acres of prairie, wetlands and 
woodlands.  There is a 5K and 10K trail.  Dogs are welcome too!  Your participation 
helps support natural resource conservation in our community.  Find our more and 
register at www.inghamconservation.com   or contact the ir office at 676 -2290.  If 
you or your organization would like to become a race sponsor, there is still time 
and there are many levels of sponsorship available.  Visit their website or contact 
their office to learn more.  

----------------------------------- -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

  

 
  

   
CHECK THESE OUT:  

Michigan Main Street Video from MSHDA: 
http://youtu.be/SX2zmg1VssY  

  
Why support independent business? 
http://youtu.be/f91KQy44amE  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY-Js2RFR-SUf3rJYlqMs9BGlYznsRX68l0PMxHBxobXEuNnZDl7L6X66LbWvqbNfdI5Ucicu7i9Im36Iv52G7g5BjDPGvHAWG1E1S-HXHvTeXql-_uWuWNC
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY-7U7BPBIEiCijaFtzoOZhPBqdgE8ZJjv3v5W1udeCxB45ADu797o5jwxteoXcQoaiKh3kgCYR-c2rkrrfuQ8cZpgIbEdEq8JntKghowvDVBg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY9cX5HnICojD9dhMS5BcJTtAwx9MYizPH3ofg4fK6HYxJZavnLSMKSvGzVyIU4k1tVg6lKOZhyVMUL8sbNQ9zaqdh-ghc1K6mQ1OR378CUxtg==


 
 

...AND CHECK THIS OUT TOO: 

SOURCE: Bridge 
A conservative case against small-town Walmarts  
  
http://bridgemi.com/2013/08/a -conservative-case-against-small-town-walmarts/  

  
  
 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   
  

A NOTE FROM: BUY MICH LOCAL 
  
Hope everyone is enjoying their summer!  

  
We've made some improvements to our NEW sign up process where you can now promote your 
business on BuyMichLocal.com to feature any deals or announcements you might have. 
  
Click the link below to create your FREE profile so consumers can start finding your information on 
the web, our mobile app and social media pages!  

  
https://buymichlocal.com/Signup  

  
Please contact me directly with any questions  

  
Thank you and I look forward to featuring your businesses!   

  

Michael Sacha 

CEO/Founder 

(c) 248-819-0812  

(e) msacha@buymichlocal.com  

www.BuyMichLocal.com "A Better Way To Buy Local"  

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY9ld4xLjvuzzYiiEMES2M54cUZBgy-sZhgenruqogX0_IeMtv-IG6VneLMYTBfqwg5fxFhckfaVRPAfJxb0Eb0KSlpQJzTbJLe2lA0lTixRGSKgOPHyty2rzdk3ASMPreb5cYXZBtnwV9X6yaUSyDfTIKXRytfqxuNmsTEQEoOpRXD23LSxck_w
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY9ld4xLjvuzzYiiEMES2M54cUZBgy-sZhgenruqogX0_IeMtv-IG6VneLMYTBfqwg5fxFhckfaVRPAfJxb0Eb0KSlpQJzTbJLe2lA0lTixRGSKgOPHyty2rzdk3ASMPreb5cYXZBtnwV9X6yaUSyDfTIKXRytfqxuNmsTEQEoOpRXD23LSxck_w
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY91fqUIUJlz7roHlmy_jw55dX99qgJHrhiUW0k3FCW_Y993zPZsisSCPTH8yVYwcg0crySbess4aiETaYU9hUIAnRLYyGX-GQhcpvPOuoMQz_P1wTCH2Q9Q
mailto:msacha@buymichlocal.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY8A4gjElj2gKJfqhHswgszEKO9aSrHVyJ1Q6tg4rg6IqS26vuobJI28bKTiIcDWiSdRcwBoAtkg6Rfx02efEoUkWYXh8PbfwvoavO4XFR8oFA==


------------------------- -----------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

  

Fill Your Jobs with Trained Heroes:  

National Guard Members Bring Top Skill Sets to Your Workforce  

  

Looking for outstanding, reliable and drug -free employees?  The nonprofit 
"American Jobs for America's Heroes" campaign gives you direct access at no cost to 
thousands of highly trained National Guard members who are back from deployment  
and transitioning to civilian jobs.  

  
"Many people don't realize that National Gua rd members complete one 
rigorous training program after another in disciplines very relevant to civilian 
employers," said Steve Nowlan, campaign director.   "Plumbers, electricians, 
cooks, IT experts, nurses, dentists, bulldozer drivers, cable runners, proj ect 
managers, technicians, machine operators and even HR people are among the 
scores of diverse skills needed by a small military city.   Guard training never 
ends," he continued.  
  
In fact, the National Guard trains in 107 occupational specialties, making  the men 
and women of the National Guard among the most highly qualified employment 
candidates in America.   Guard members are focused on continuous learning and 
performance improvement goals.  

  
Check out the skills photo gallery here for some surprising ex amples:  
www.CenterForAmerica.org/pledge/ng/ajah_skills.html   
  
"The men and women in the Guard have to put these skills to work immediately in 
disaster situations.   They might have to organize meals for a thousand residents in a 
hurricane, or put a water purificat ion system in a community that was flooded," 
said Todd Young, campaign communication director.   "The skill sets the Guard 
brings into play at a moment's notice in disasters are ready to go for civilian 
employers who need results-oriented employees."  

  
When you post jobs in this campaign, your postings flow directly to hundreds of 
state National Guard employment counselors who are working one -on-one with 
Guard candidates to match them to your job requirements.   These counselors 
facilitate matches by helping you understand how military training and experience 
translates to your civilian requirements.    
  
You can watch a five -minute video about the campaign - 
www.CenterForAmerica.org/video.html  -- and then visit the website at 
www.CenterForAmerica.org  to register online.   A campaign counselor will contact 
you to set up your posting and answer questions.   All services are free.   More than 
800 employers are already participating.  

  
Questions?  Contact: Steve Nowlan, Center for America, 201 -513-0379 or 
SNowlan@CenterForAmerica.org.  
  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY_IhHgECJ9x7C2Qa3K9BbhJFzt5tqYG8J1YwePQIXtLMePjGwZDQuoYOU-zKYiSNInI25Lz0Aqh7K4XP4ITXlyO26e7P69a00ZcwW1yVDVFuRHbHLEEfP2IO1smn6zPCMlaa9n1p-kp0tKPMfFblhJwx8AxtOMxIhc=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY-9tC5nEzNX5HLRJZVKeijrQDRuM28j_rTs_nafWFFtjWhf2AKCg0VRTTkXZqmYIVmwdu9UaLdX4aFbjzAKfHBpChb30rjeXRZ6j_kDWdQw1zp4Ja5uSjC_Mt4tzQiJC90=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY8vBSSM-O6lfHJULM7KWirR3tz9OV2iugBrwIwebLmWHUx-Pn9JoGMXd9KKahu9-K8jLcJn-IQPYWZLys6p8InTqbOO3Bkq1H719JSWOYCLSLNH9ENGH_eb
mailto:SNowlan@CenterForAmerica.org


 
  

 
8th  Year Anniversary Celebration at Burgdorf's Winery  

Help celebrate Burgdorf's   8 year anniversary on Saturday, September 14th, from 
noon  to 5 PM.  There will be wine tasting, music, appetizers, hourly door prizes, 
and you get a free Burgdorf's Winery  logo glass as a take home gift!  They are 
located at 5635 Shoeman Road, in Haslett.   Call 517-655-2883 or visit their website 
at www.burgdorfwinery.com  .  

  
 

DHD  
GREAT BALLS OF FIRE GOLF BALL DROP 

  

At noon on September 21, 2013 during Mason's 
40th anniversary Down Home Days festival, the 
Mason Firefighters Association  will conduct  
the 1st annual Great Balls Of Fire Golf Ball  
Drop. Tickets are already on sale at $5  per  
ball or 5 balls for $20.   You need not be  
present to win.   The drop will take place at  
the Mason Fire Departmen t  hall at 221 W. Ash Street in Mason. 
 
According to the golf ball drop system official rules, a sack of golf balls will be 
raised 40 to 50 feet over a 30 00 gallon port -a-tank and dropped. The tank will have 
a submerged "putting green" surface and a piping system underneath. The first 10 
balls that come out of the piping system will win: 1st Prize - $1000, 2nd Prize -$ 
250, 3rd Prize - $150, 4th Prize - $100, 5th Prize - $75, 6th Prize $75. 7th through 
10th pays $50 each.  ML#R22836.  A copy of the official rules is accessible at: 
https://docs. google.com/file/d/0BywYSNgtDECRS1pkd25ISlMxOUk/edit?usp=sharing 
  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY8hsTywrgdbbqjBFcwg7I120bFyhYki7GLUkCRSy0nyRSwAM3ssh6ABXgCk8M21511LliWOtu1vUbUAEF4_PZPGp2brzeEJXr_bzNaVFP_ExA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY81rY_XS3BnjktcmMZy13m9KE_QBeBLBehhAZ3c98owh96XbmgfsJWqaGXqrzz9aLZHAJ9m776dGo3-zd6uAPbMtfzIzQKVp1Wmkfn5CULBo85dPMt1masfJvvy_Ur6yhBdahoeQWIOtg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY8bz4apRCwqrdI2E6yauvumOUivchdLrtN7Ugy3GF0dssPZGfNPWcezKdzWCGetzqS-fIiNlYrsiPs8H-pHs5dBKDJMqaA8hqAcSrv8ReaOgH5NGM3ag74q8cxsTHxmXqTBO1S5T9m19HJ98mGPl9ThQdiU5zLX2slR11lFjXhJ5g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY9eKOa6gTxAkrbw2s6B7wM7-T8DabWjdikdJ1sVlcZNlbbkjt5cxmoUiUuV8rnVt5KJeGFFl0aaqBCAIpR8D0zXL16jeZTSn0SRy-kkQpaOYSlygRI_h8yuMiAbOkDT5P5_HyEEDb7CzTV8HDKdxpPw-SvTWx5wa75D0bWYnpp7tcs1tNGhnID81F21zwFC3Xwqe2RuW21lKkKfz0qmhLRtQda_SrdiU2afCbMMc2MXR2VVqU9p-yLETAQtDR0QQDmDpkLX4WfCnwapT5NrtNKL9hV2is645t7nIg428Nw95g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5g7npmqTY9eKOa6gTxAkrbw2s6B7wM7-T8DabWjdikdJ1sVlcZNlbbkjt5cxmoUiUuV8rnVt5KJeGFFl0aaqBCAIpR8D0zXL16jeZTSn0SRy-kkQpaOYSlygRI_h8yuMiAbOkDT5P5_HyEEDb7CzTV8HDKdxpPw-SvTWx5wa75D0bWYnpp7tcs1tNGhnID81F21zwFC3Xwqe2RuW21lKkKfz0qmhLRtQda_SrdiU2afCbMMc2MXR2VVqU9p-yLETAQtDR0QQDmDpkLX4WfCnwapT5NrtNKL9hV2is645t7nIg428Nw95g==


 

  

Want to Show Support for the Mason All Stars?  
 
                                                    
        The Kiwanis Club of Mason  is presenting local businesses with several unique sponsorship 
opportunities.   The Harlem Ambassadors vs. "Mason All Stars" basketball game is set for the evening 
of Tuesday, October 1 at the Mason High School Fieldhouse. The Mason All Stars will be local leaders 
and celebrities of the Mason area. The family -friendly game is a Harlem -style basketball game with 
music, dancing, slam dunking, and comical acts.     
          The Kiwanis Club of Mason  is a local chapter of volunteering men and women who actively 
plan and execute fundraising events to support youth and the underprivileged in their communities.   
The Kiwanis Club of Mason , which began in 1923, has grown to a formidable group of volunteers 
contributing over 2,000 hours a year to assist residents in need.   Through scholarships, fellowships, 
food pantries and other events, the Kiwanis Club  is a helping hand to many who need local support.  

          The Kiwanis Club  would like to guarantee that these opportunities are available to those in 
need this next year.   Sponsoring the "Mason All Stars" basketball game will help the Kiwanis Club  
meet their financial goals and support their youth programs and community programs. Don't miss out 
on an opportunity to help them serve. For more information you can contact the Kiwanis Club of 
Mason at (517) 676-2538 or (517) 204-1993. 
  

 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ---- 
    
    

 
  


